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PRINCIPAL & VICE-PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Families, 

As the holiday season approaches, I want to take a moment to reflect on the joy and 

warmth this time of year brings to our W.J.Berezowsky Public School community. December 

is a special month filled with opportunities to connect, celebrate, and appreciate the 

diversity that makes our school so unique. 

In our hallways, classrooms, and playgrounds, we are fortunate to see the richness of many 

traditions. From the lights of Hanukkah to the kinara of Kwanzaa, from the nativity of 

Christmas to the reflections of Bodhi Day, and the joyous gatherings of families for New 

Year celebrations across different cultures, this season reminds us of the beauty in 

honoring one another's beliefs and practices. We also recognize and respect those who may 

not observe specific holidays, appreciating that we are all united by the values of kindness, 

understanding, and togetherness. 

Our school has been buzzing with excitement as students engage in activities that highlight 

these meaningful traditions. From learning about the history and customs of different 

holidays to creating artwork and sharing stories, we are embracing this opportunity to 

foster respect and curiosity among our students. 

As we approach winter break, I encourage you to take time to celebrate with your loved 

ones, create cherished memories, and enjoy the moments of stillness and gratitude this 

season invites. Whether your family lights candles, decorates a tree, exchanges gifts, or 

simply gathers for quality time, I wish you all a season filled with peace, joy, and warmth. 

Thank you for being such a vital part of our school community. It is a privilege to partner 

with you in nurturing our students’ growth, empathy, and understanding. 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful holiday season and a happy, healthy New Year! 

Warm regards, 

Ms. L. Tretiak, Principal    Mr. M. Bergen, Vice – Principal  

 

A Few Safety Reminders for our Parents and Guardians: 

• As the weather continues to be chilly, please remember there is no supervision 

provided for students until 8:25am. This means students will be unable to enter the 

school until 8:25am. Please ensure an appropriate school arrival time for your child. 

• It is a CityPA bylaw that U-Turns are not permitted in school zones (as it puts 

children who are crossing the road at risk). Please note that Bylaw Enforcement may 

ticket you if you choose to make a U-Turn in a school zone. 

• Please do not use the staff parking lot to drop off or pick up your child. Please park 

or wait in your vehicle in front of the school. 

Thank you for your help to keep our children as safe as possible        

 
Leanne Tretiak 
Principal 

  



 

GREAT JOB!! 
Great job Grades 7 & 8 PE class for shoveling snow around the community!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


